

April 14th, 2025

Subject: Federal Fiscal Year 2023 DHS State and Local Cybersecurity Grant Program (SLCGP)

Dear City of Kingsport,

CyberSafeTN is pleased to inform you that your organization has been awarded the following items through the United States Department of Homeland Security State and Local Cybersecurity Grant Program.

Managed Services	Requested Licenses	Awarded Licenses
Endpoint Detection and Response (CrowdStrike)	600	600
End User Cybersecurity Awareness Training (InfoSec IQ)	0	0

In lieu of direct funding, the software type and quantity of licensing in the table above shall be provided on behalf of the State and shall not be purchased separately by the awarded grantee. The awarded licensing shall only be deployed once a signed contract between the State of Tennessee and the grantee is executed. The CrowdStrike and InfoSec IQ licensing must be implemented within the first three (3) months after you receive your fully executed contract. If not deployed within the first three (3) months of the contract execution date, the state may revoke your licensing award and reallocate the unused licensing to alternate grantees.

If you have more than one project approved for funding in the table below, you must select which project(s) you want funded and the amount of funding per project. The cumulative amount of funding per project cannot exceed the total amount of funds awarded. Please respond by April 28, 2025, so that we can ensure that you receive your contract in a timely manner.

Projects Approved

#	Project Title	Funds Requested	Funds Awarded
1	Onprem Security Project: replacement of outdated servers	\$50,000.00	\$69,000.00
2	CrowdStrike Falcon ITDR (listed price)	\$40,000.00	

The SLCGP is a federal and state funded reimbursement grant awarded through the State of Tennessee. This award notice does not guarantee any grant funding will be provided. Grant funding may only be awarded once a signed contract between the State of Tennessee and the grantee is executed. You will receive an email from CyberSafeTN regarding next steps for the contract process and installation of services.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this correspondence and/or process, please contact CyberSafeTN@tn.gov